
	 	 	
	 	 	 	

	
 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

 	 	
 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
 	 	 	

	
 	 	

 	 	 	 	
 	 	 	
 	 	
 	 	 	 	
 	 	 	

	
 	

 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	
	 	

Graduate Student Association 
General 	Body	Meeting	– April 21, 2015 

• Updates from	the Graduate School by Dr. Lori Bruce 
o The application process for graduate school has been streamlined so

that it is less time-consuming 
o Research	assistants	have	100% 	tuition coverage 
o Student health insurance premiums will change 2%, and costs for

partners 	on	the	plan	will	decrease 
o Students	on	Fellowships	will	have	their 	non-resident tuition waived 

• Introduction	of 	the	2015-2016 GSA	Officers 
o Christina Hilleshein – President 
o Ashley	McQuirk – Vice	President 
o Shelby	McGrew	– Secretary 
o Austin Jacobs – Treasurer 
o Mohsen	Parsafurd – Social	Media	Chair 

• Guest 	Speaker 
o Daniel Morgan – Assistant Director of Athletic Academic Support 

Services 
o Graduate Students can earn additional money, in addition	to 	their 

assistantship, by tutoring at Athletic Academic Services. Contact
Daniel Morgan for more information. 


